BSPA ARTICLE FOR THE BUCKDEN ROUNDABOUT – SEPTEMBER 2010

Please remember that it is the BSPA AGM on Tuesday 28th September to be held in the Surgery and starting at 7pm.  We really do welcome your attendance and involvement and would like to hear from you, please do come along if you possibly can.

A second important date to note.   On Thursday 7th October at 7pm in the Surgery, Dr Irwin will give a talk about Prostate Cancer.   This is a very significant condition and one about which there is considerable ignorance.  I do urge all the men to come along and gain what might be vital knowledge. 
Flu Jab day will follow shortly – on Saturday 9th October and it will follow the usual format with appointments bookable between 8am and 1pm.  Please phone or visit the Surgery to book a time convenient to you - the List will be in Reception from the beginning of September.
This year there will be an additional component.  On that day the Surgery have arranged to have an area set aside where there will be a lot of useful information available for Carers.  Wilma, who co-ordinates the Carers Programme on behalf of the Surgery will be present to help and advise, so please do take advantage of this opportunity to get the support you deserve.  Additionally, she also hopes to identify young Carers over the next few months so that she can extend the appropriate help and advice to them too.

A member of the Care Network Team came to assess the progress Wilma has made in her role as Co-ordinator; they were delighted with the progress that she has made – well ahead of many other Practices!  
Michaela, our Phlebotomist is leaving us at the end of the month and we wish her well as she embarks on her training to become a Carer. 
As many will know, the old Bridge between Buckden and the Offords will be closed from 9am on Monday 6th September until 5pm on Friday 1st October.  This long closure will have a direct impact on patients in the Offords who are registered with the Buckden Surgery.  Please do remember you can use the Little Paxton Surgery if it is more convenient for you at this time.  Further details of the closure are available on Notice Boards in the Offords.

I have not had any feedback yet about Out of Hours experiences with Urgent Care Cambridgeshire the new operators of this scheme – I do remain anxious to hear from those of you who have had experience of the service, good or bad.

The BSPA are now urgently looking for a Secretary to replace Betty Millard who has worked very hard for the Committee for many years, the past four as Secretary.  Duties are not onerous and if you feel you might be interested; do please contact either Betty on 810087 or me, Sue Paul on 811650.
Sue Paul. 

